
 

9th September 2025 

 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

 

To ensure we are meeting our requirements under data protection law, once an individual is deemed of 

suitable capability, we must ask them directly for their consent on how their images are processed.   

 

As your child is now in Year 9, we have assessed their capability to make this decision and deem they 

are capable. Therefore, during upcoming ICT lessons, we will be seeking your child’s consent on the 

use of their images taken by the school.  

 

This is the consent form we will be using which you may wish to view and discuss with your 

child:https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=s23q1ha_kkmgEHn2jjmNvHMJ8ewIPIp

Diqb9Osj4SU9UNlpTVlpWSkM1QVVZQlFZNzE5TEFVV0RJNy4u. 

Please note, your child’s decision overrides the consent you gave as their parent/carer when they first 

joined the school.  

 

If you have any concerns regarding this or feel your child is either not capable of making that decision 

or not fully aware of their personal history which could leave them making an uninformed decision, 

please contact the school office.   

  

For further information on how yours or your child’s data is processed, please refer to our privacy 

notice at Privacy, TSAT Trust  

 

Kind regards 

 

The Victory Academy  
 

https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=s23q1ha_kkmgEHn2jjmNvHMJ8ewIPIpDiqb9Osj4SU9UNlpTVlpWSkM1QVVZQlFZNzE5TEFVV0RJNy4u
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